
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
As you know, our Church visits have been going exceptionally well and we are thankful to Parents for their 
support with this and appreciative of our Students in practising the positive standards of reverence we 
expect in worship.  
 
As you know, we are now looking forward to celebrating Mass with the Parish at St Anne’s over the coming 
weeks/ months and into the new academic year. 
 
However, it is not possible for us to attend this coming week now, unfortunately, but this will be 
rearranged and further information provided about other opportunities to celebrate upcoming Masses for 
Years 7 and 8. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Bennett 
Assistant Headteacher  


